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Honors and awards
Congratulations to ADOT’s BECO team and 
Deputy State Engineer Rob Samour!

Rob Samour and family

ADOT team members at WTS 
Metropolitan Phoenix Chapter 2023 
Annual Scholarship and Awards 
Ceremony

The BECO Team



Redesigned site

New site includes:

● A clean, modern look
● Enhanced search 

features
● Quick links for better 

navigation
● An updated, 

easier-to-use MVD 
homepage



Work Zone Awareness

ADOT hosted a media event on 
Wednesday at the Broadway Curve 

Improvement Project.

Safety messages were also 
shared on DMS and 
through social media.



Thank you!


